
August 2019 

Dear Families, 

On behalf of the Pleasant Valley PTA, welcome to the Traver Road & 
West Road School Community. We are very excited for the 2019-2020 
school year. 

Volunteers are hard at work planning the 2019-2020 school year.  We are 
looking forward to our Outdoor  Movie  Night, as well as Color  Run, Family  Night,  Book 
Fair  and Craft Night. Committee Chairs and Volunteers are still needed. If you 
are interested in helping out, email us at PTAPleasantValley@gmail.com. 
Committee Chairs needed  include: Color Run, Yearbook, Craft Night, Family 
Night, Membership, Book Fair, Hospitality, Store  Rewards/Sponsorship, 5th 
Grade Moving up/Ice Cream Social, Spring Fundraiser and Fire Safety. 

 Please be sure to “follow” us on Facebook at Pleasant Valley PTA, and 
Twitter at @ValleyPTA to stay up to date on all the school year events! 

What is the PTA? The PTA is an organization of parents, caregivers, 
community members and teachers whose goal is to create a better school and 
better educational experience for our children. See the next page to see how 
your membership supports our community. 

I look forward to meeting each and every one of our families! 

Sincerely, 

Kerri Fasulo, PTA President 

PTAPleasantValley@gmail.com 
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$15,000 $3,000 $2,800 

The impact of

Pleasant Valley PTA (You!)

Where did your financial support go?

6%
12%

12%

6%
45%

18%

BookFair Color Run
Family Night School Pictures
Box Tops/Store Rewards Spiritwear

Thank you for 

a great year!!

FUNDS RAISED
2018-2019

$28,600

$7,800 

Educational 
programs & 

learning tools 

Classroom 
Books & 
Supplies

Scholarships
Contributions 

& Services

Events &  
Give Backs

https://pvpta.memberhub.store 

Please Consider Joining us for the 2019-2020 school year!!
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